
From: Councillor Dennis Pearce 
Sent: 30 July 2018 13:59
To: Licensing; Licensing
Subject: Proposed Diynamic Festival

To Licensing Committee Members and Officers,
I am writing to lodge my objection to and request permission to speak at the committee 
meeting about the proposed Diynamic Festival music event proposed for Saturday 8th 
September 2018.

Prevention of crime and disorder, the fact that there is a request for up to 10,000 
attendees begs the question not will there be petty crime but how much and at what 
level does anybody find acceptable.
Pickpocketing would be easy for skilled person in a tight crowd of 5 to 10 thousand.
Illegal drugs passed around and dealing, and some legal highs in sight of 
impressionable young sections of the audience.    
The possibility of violence which we would regard as more serious, spontaneous or with 
deliberate intent is there.

Public safety, No extra provision for public transport, could well lead to a great deal of 
over parking, over crossovers, gated entrances businesses etc all around the area with 
loss of vision to crossings on corners and at crossings on main roads, potential for 
accidents is increased .
If we do not have a long change in the weather the possibility for grass fire is increased.
 
Public nuisance/Protection of children from harm, I would consider this as both at the 
last festival adults were seen in full view urinating and defecating around the area of 
festival.

Councillor Dennis Pearce,
Local Councillor and Residents Holne Chase short walk to the Event
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